
Please pass this on to the chorus. These should be great concerts next week! The band has 
some great vocalist performing with them that the chorus should enjoy!-W 
 
July 16 at 7:30 pm: 257th Army Band, "The Band of the Nation's Capital" CW3 Shelia 
M. Klotz, Commander & Conductor  
 
This is a gala performance you won't want to miss! The 257th Army Band will be 
performing classics, patriotic selections as well as jazz and popular music. The concert 
will include the band's new medley of "Sing, Sing, Sing" and "Jailhouse Rock" which 
showcases four drummers as well as Lindy Hop dancers! It is simply a must see event! 
Our guest conductor for the evening will be Dr. Wendy Matthews. A special 
highlight of the evening will be the students of the Northern Virginia Community 
College Band Camp joining the 257th Army Band to perform a selection. Not only is 
this is a unique opportunity for the students but also a memorable event for their parents 
and teachers. For more information on The Band of the Nation's Capital, visit their web 
site: www.257ArmyBand.com . This concert is free and open to the public. Parking is $6  
 
July 17 at 2:30 pm. Students from the Northern Virginia Community College Band 
Camp will present a final concert for family and friends. This afternoon these young 
musicians will present music from the standard band repertoire as well as light favorites 
such as Boogie Woogie Bugle Boy and music from the movies as Harry Potter and Star 
Wars. This concert is free and open to the public. Metered parking is available on 
campus. Please contact Dr. Wendy Matthews at 703-845-6252 or wmatthews@nvcc.edu 
 
 
Wendy K. Matthews, Ph.D.  
Northern Virginia Community College, Alexandria Campus 
3001 North Beauregard Street 
Alexandria, VA 22311 
Phone: 703-845-6252, Fax: 703 845 6060 
E-mail: wmatthews@nvcc.edu 


